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Subject:	Labels of origin on rabbit meat
Rabbit meat, whether fresh, refrigerated or frozen, is not covered by Regulation (EU) No 1169/2011 on the provision of food information to consumers. With around 200 000 tonnes produced each year in the EU, rabbit meat production exceeds that of goat meat, which is labelled. Moreover, in France, 38% of the rabbit meat used in food sold by catering establishments and restaurants and used in processed foods is imported from abroad.
The Commission’s European Green Deal undertakes to explore new ways of better informing consumers, including with regard to the origin of their food. In light of the above, can the Commission say:
1.	Would labelling rabbit meat help to improve the information provided to consumers?
2.	Would labelling rabbit meat increase the value of a quality European product by applying the world’s most exacting standards and reducing distortions of competition between European production and production in third countries?
3.	Is it therefore worth making the labelling of rabbit meat obligatory by extending the scope of Regulation (EU) No 1169/2011?
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